
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Release 
July 11, 2023 

 
Body Worn Camera Project 

 
 
Agency Point of Contact:  Captain Kris Markeson 
 
Details:  The Waseca Police Department will implement the use of body worn cameras in August 
of 2023.  A written policy must be in place before they are implemented (MN Statute 626.8743).   
 
The public is invited and encouraged to review the proposed policy and provide input through 
July 21, 2023 by doing one of the following:   
 
 

• Email: Captain Kris Markeson at krism@ci.waseca.mn.us 
 

• Phone: (507) 835-9735 
 

• Mail:  Waseca Police Department, 303 South State Street, Waseca, MN  56093 
 

 
Comments about the policy may also be provided at the Waseca City Council meeting on July 
18, 2023 at 7:00 pm.  The City Council meets at the Waseca City Hall located at 508 South State 
Street, in Waseca in the City Council Chambers.   
 
The draft policy is online at  wpd.bwc_draft_policy_07102023.pdf (waseca.mn.us)  and copies 
are also available at the Waseca Police Department.    
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